
NOTICE TO MEDICAL GRADUATES WHO HAVE SUBMITTED APPLICATIONS FOR 

PROVISIONAL REGISTRATION - 2024 (REPEAT BATCH) 
 

We are pleased to inform you that the issuance of Provisional Registration (PR) certificates and 

Intern Identity Cards for the Foreign Qualified Medical Graduates who have completed ERPM and 

who have not collected PR certificates and Intern Identity Cards for Repeat batch 2024 will take 

place as follows: 

Date: 20th June 2024 

Time: 10.00am. – 2.30 p.m. 

Venue: SLMC 

Please ensure your presence at the allocated time to facilitate a smooth and efficient distribution 

process. We kindly request all applicants to be physically present to collect their certificates. 

Third parties or nominees will not be permitted to collect certificates on your behalf. 

Remember to bring your National Identity Card (NIC) with you when collecting your PR certificate 

and Intern Identity Card. 

 

 

 Registrar 

 SLMC 

 18.06.2024 

 


